
To whom it may concern, 

 

Passing this bill is undoubtedly unconstitutional. The founding fathers of our country gave us the 

blueprint to make sure every citizens vote counts, this bill is everything the founding fathers did 

NOT want. If this passes, the major metropolitan areas of Oregon will control EVERY 

Presidential Election going forward. If this were to pass nation wide, it would be a handful of 

states that decide the outcome of the election. It is my opinion that popular vote has been skewed 

in recent elections due to illegal immigrants casting votes, citizens casting multiple votes and 

dead citizens casting votes for one party in particular, the Democrats. This bill is bad for the rural 

counties of Oregon, since they are mostly conservative and go against the progressive agenda of 

the current Governor and the democrat party. I urge you all to vote NO on this bill, the electoral 

college system was set up so every citizens vote counts equally. To change this is to change our 

Constitutional Republic. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Patrick Akins 

Hillsboro, OR 

 


